
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

 
To: 

  
All Interested Parties 

   
Subject: Extension of the Comment Period for the Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement/Environmental Impact Report (EIS/EIR) for the South Bay 
Salt Pond Restoration Project, Phase 2 

 
Date: September 21, 2015 
 
The California State Coastal Conservancy, Lead Agency under the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS), 
Lead Agency under the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) have prepared a joint 
Environmental Impact Statement/Environmental Impact Report (EIS/EIR) for Phase 2 of 
the South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project. We need to know the views of the public 
and agencies regarding the scope and content of the environmental information included 
in that EIS/EIR. For agencies, these comments should be limited to the environmental 
information that is germane to your agency’s statutory responsibilities in connection with 
the proposed project, including your use when considering a permit or other approval for 
the project. 
 
This notice is to inform you that the California Coastal Conservancy and the 
USFWS will extend the comment period until October 30, 2015. 
 
The original Notice of Availability is enclosed, providing a description of the project, 
location, and the previously identified potential effects. 
 
You may email your comments to “phase2comments@southbayrestoration.org”.  
You may also send your comments, along with the name of a contact person in your 
agency, to:  
 
Brenda Buxton, Project Manager 
California State Coastal Conservancy 
1330 Broadway, 13th Floor 
Oakland CA  94612 
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